
New Clubhouse 

Information and Member Q & A 

Effective as of August 16, 2017. 

Check back for updates 

Summary of the planning process to date 

2016 In July 2016, the Board began the new clubhouse planning process by forming an ad hoc 

committee of three Directors chaired by the President. After a series of open meetings, the 

Club membership was polled on the annual survey about the level of support for the new 

clubhouse planning initiative. The results follow: 

Board initiative to develop long-term clubhouse plan-yes 87% 

Indoor pool considered - no 63% 

Based on these survey results, the Board continued the planning process by establishing goals 

to be completed by the June 2017 Annual Meeting: 

• Select an Architect to prepare conceptual plans

• Work with the Architect to have the conceptual plans complete and a presentation for

the membership prepared

• Prepare a rough order of magnitude (ROM) price for the construction of a new

clubhouse

• Prepare a preliminary construction schedule for the project

• Prepare several options for financing the project

2017 The committee began 2017 by selecting a design firm to prepare a conceptual plan. This 

plan would be the baseline document used to establish a ROM construction budget and 

preliminary construction schedule. The ROM construction budget would, in turn, enable the 

committee to work through options for financing the project. 

At the 2017 Annual Meeting, the Committee presented a report of its progress to date, 

including the conceptual design boards, a preliminary contractor's estimate and construction 

schedule, and financing options. 

For questions or feedback please contact memberfeedback@centralparktennisclub.com.










